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FISCAL NOTE 

House Bill 79
Committee: State Governmental Affairs Sponsor: Representative Phillip Rigsby

Analyst: Tiffany Weaver Date: 04/13/2023

House Bill 79 as passed the House of Representatives would require the registration of

"designated representatives" of certain permit holders with the Alabama Board of Pharmacy,

including: (1) a fee of no less than $100, as set by board rule, for initial registration and annual

renewal; and (2) late fees, not to exceed $50 per month until renewed. These provisions would

increase receipts to the board by an estimated minimum of $200,000 annually.


